
HUSKER BASS CLUB MINUTES 
 

The June 2024 Meeting of the Husker Bass Club was called to order by Kenny Rowe at 
7:30 p.m.  Tim Gleason read the minutes of the May 2024 meeting and they were 
approved.  Dean Josten gave the Treasurer's report noting that we have $54.00 in petty 
cash, $1984.96 in checking, $12.00 tournament fees owed, and $36.00 prepaid 
tournament fees. 
 
Tom Evans reported on those who are currently signed up for the Ottertail South 
Tournament: 
 
 Gleason/Gleason 
 Josten/Evans 

Reimer/Rowe 
  
Kenny gave Dean the second-place medal for the Table Rock Tournament held in April 
as Dean was absent from the last meeting. 
 
Kenny also gave out medals for the Roy/Clear tournament held in May: 
 
 3rd Place – Walt Jay – 1406 points – Senko 
 2nd Place - Howie Anderson 1525 points  
 1st  Place  – Steve Bramer 1611 points – tube craw 
 Big Bass – 18 ¾ -Tie – Walt Jay and Tim Gleason  
 
  Kenny asked for leave times for the upcoming Ottertail South tournament: 
 

Gleason/Gleason - Thursday a.m. 
 Josten/Evans - Thursday a.m. 

Reimer/Rowe - Wednesday p.m. 
   

The September tournament to the Sand Hills was discussed.  Most scheduled participants 
were not enthused about this trip.  After much discussion it was decided to look into 
changing the venue to Roy/Clear.  Tom Evans said he would take the lead in seeing what 
accommodations are available.    
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:23. 
 


